
From: 	 Schmaler, Tracy (OPA) 
To: 	 Reich, Steven (ODAG); Richardson, Margaret (OAG); Delery, Stuart F. (OAG); Weich, Ron (OLA) 
Sent: 	 10/6/2011 10:40:46 AM 
Subject: 	 FW: Any comment on the newest Fast and Furious documents released this AM? 

Not sure what this is — but expect it's presentation 

From: Matthew Boyle [mailto:matthew©dailycaller.com ] 
Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2011 10:40 AM 
To: Schmaler, Tracy (OPA) 
Subject: Any comment on the newest Fast and Furious documents released this AM? 

Thanks, 
Matthew Boyle 
Reporter, The Daily Caller 
Office- (202) 506-2027 
Cell- (781) 264-0709 
matthew@dailycaller. corn  
http://twitter.com/mboylel   
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